
Join artist Tracey Davis in creating a chalk art mural with our local
community to acknowledge and celebrate our cultural diversity.
Welcoming Week is a celebration of communities striving to be

more welcoming places for all, including migrants, refugees,
people seeking asylum and international students.

Let's chalk in
Welcoming Week

The City of Unley is proud to be part of Welcoming Week (9-18 Sept)

Tuesday 13 September 10am - 4pm
Unley Civic Centre, 181 Unley Road, Unley

Between the Village Green and St Augustine's Church 

Come anytime you like, stay as long as you like,
participate as much as you like!

For more information contact mives@unley.sa.gov.au or 8372 5111


